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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 174 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 27/06/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
Please can the trust outline any specific measures it has taken or is considering taking to mitigate 
the impact of pension tax charges on senior staff, which are causing some staff to reduce their 
hours or in some cases retire.  
 
We have not taken any specific measures, at this time, to mitigate the impact of the pension 
tax changes. As a Trust we are in contact with other Trusts to gain an understanding of 
options that others may have taken. NGH will consider whether to take any specific actions 
during the summer. 
 
 


